
 

 
 
  

 

To:  Shane McAteer, Clerk to the Committee for Finance and Personnel  

From:  Kevin Pelan, Clerk to the Committee for Social Development  

Date:  4 June 2013 

Subject: Financial Provisions Bill 2013 

 
 
 
 
At its meeting on 30 May 2013, the Committee for Social Development considered your 

memo of 24 May 2013 and correspondence from your DALO regarding the Financial 

Provisions Bill 2013.   

 

The Committee had no initial queries or comments regarding the Bill and agreed to 

return to this issue when the Bill reached Committee Stage.   

 

Dr Kevin Pelan  

Ext 21864 
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